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It’s Re-enrollment Time! 

It’s that time of year again! Re-enrollment packets for the 2020-2021 school year were sent 
home to each family last week. We have decided to lower the re-enrollment rate even more 
this year, so if you pay before the end of March, the rate is only $50 per student! Check 
out the packet for more info or our website at ecs.school/enroll. 

ECS Winter Warm-Up – THANK YOU! 

Thank you all for your help with our annual Winter Warm-up fundraiser last Sunday! It was 
such a successful event! We made almost $2,000, which is even more than we did last year! 

Basketball Team Photos 

This Monday, February 10, the basketball teams will be taking team portraits during 
practice. All players should bring their full game uniforms to practice on that day. 

Hearing and Vision Screening 

On Tuesday, February 11, Washington County will be performing a hearing and vision 
screening during school for all students in K4, 1st grade and 8th grade, as well as all new 
students this year. If your child is in one of those categories and normally wears glasses or 
hearing aids, please ensure that they bring them to school on that day for the screening. 

EBT Couples Banquet 

Emmanuel Baptist Temple is hosting its annual Couples Banquet on Saturday, February 15, 
from 5:00-7:00 PM! If you and your spouse are interested in joining us, please contact the 
office for details. 

Parenting Series 

Pastor Jeff Messer, the pastor of Emmanuel Baptist Temple, has invited our ECS parents to 
attend our Wednesday night series on parenting at 7:00 pm every Wednesday in February, 
starting in the chapel. If you are available at that time, we would love to have you! 

Ladies Conference 

All ladies 7th grade and up are invited to EBT’s “The Heart of the Matter” ladies conference 
on March 27-28! You and your fellow church ladies can sign-up at ebt.church/register! 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, February 11th – Hearing and Vision Screening, final boys home basketball game 
against Frederick (3:30) 

Wednesday, February 12th – Progress reports sent out via Schoolworx 

Friday, February 14th – class Valentine’s parties 

Monday, February 17th – no school, Presidents Day 

Tuesday, February 18th – boys and girls basketball games at Odenton (4:00) 

Thursday, February 20th – ECS Open House for potential new students (9-11am) 
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